
Is Your Business Ready  
for the Digital Switchover? 

WEBINAR - RESERVE YOUR SPOT

April 29th | 15:00 May 13th | 08:00 June 19th | 17:00

The UK-wide Digital Switchover is underway and will affect numerous 
devices within businesses - from telephone lines to lifts, alarms and 
payment machines. We invite businesses to take part in these free 
informational webinars to ensure they are prepared ahead of the changes.

For more details and to reserve your spot visit:  
www.farrpoint.com/connecting-cambridgeshire-webinars


